
          

           
 

Mapleton Police Department News 
 
Date:  March 31, 2024 
 
Topic:  Speed Feedback Display Trailer 
 
Agency Point of Contact:  Chief Benjamin Honsey 
 
Details:   
 
On March 5, 2024, the Mapleton City Council approved the Mapleton Police Department to purchase 
a Speed Feedback Display Trailer.  This trailer will be used primarily for assisting the police 
department at keeping our streets safe for residents, motorists and pedestrians by reminding 
motorists to obey the speed limit. 
 
The Speed Feedback Display Trailer arrived on March 26, 2024.  Residents may have seen the trailer 
or will likely being seeing the trailer used on some residential streets as we test and learn how to 
utilize the trailer to its full potential.   
 
In the coming weeks and months, the police department will be utilizing the Speed Feedback Display 
Trailer in areas of concern around our community such as near the school and city parks.   
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